
Sunapee Sestercentennial Committee Minutes 

June 21, 2017 7:00 PM Safety Services Building 

Present:  David Cahill, Kathy Springsteen, Becky Rylander and Sharon Parsons 

Absent:  Ron Garceau, Steven Marshall, Wendy Nolin, Brenda Huff, Dana Ramspott and Betty 
Ramspott 

Copy: Barbara Vaughn 

David Cahill moderated the meeting.  No actions were taken because of attendance.  Items of 
discussion included the following: 

In order to allow the Committee to move forward at subsequent meetings, Dave Cahill 
agreed to present the Committee approved logo design to the Sunapee Selectmen at their 
next meeting for approval.  He will let the Committee know the time in case others would 
like to be present and will inform members of the Committee of the outcome.  Once 
approved by the Selectmen, the Committee can move forward with the purchase of 
commemorative items using the logo.   

Becky Rylander noted that the Quilt Project had been launched but more participants were 
needed.  David Cahill suggested that the town electronic sign could be used to inform people 
about the opportunity to participate in this project as well as other Committee events. 

Sharon Parsons agreed to contact Sharon Thielicke to follow up on the Committee’s web 
site. 

Kathy Springsteen shared information on banners that has been researched by Wendy 
Nolin.  Wendy has been in contact with Saymore and has costs for banners and hanging 
hardware.  It will be important to have high-resolution copy for banner production. 

Members shared other information about contacts being made on behalf of the committee. 

o Wendy Nolin has been unable to contact the Yacht Club because summer 
meetings have not begun yet. 

o Sharon Parsons reported that the school was interested in participating in 
events though nothing was finalized at this time.  She also said that she had 
discussed neighborhood participation events with people living on Central 
Street. 

o Becky Rylander has spoken with the Granliden Association and suggested 
they consider event/participation.  Participating in the parade was 
mentioned. 

The meeting ended at 7:30 PM. 

Respectfully, Submitted, 

Kathy Springsteen 

 

 


